
There will be a sit down hot lunch from 12.30pm to 3pm at the  
Aborigines Advancement League. 

Please rsvp to Latikah King Lowden, Link-Up Victoria 03 7002 3700 or 
email LatikahK@VACCA.ORG 

Free Spit Roast with desserts • Entertainment • Free Raffle and Giveaways

15th Anniversary of the

National Apology  to the  Stolen Generations

You are invited to an event organised by Link-Up Victoria in partnership with Connecting Home and  
City of Darebin to commemorate the fifteenth anniversary of the National Apology to the Stolen Generations  
by the Australian Government to be held on Monday, 13th February 2023. 

Starting at 10.30am and finishing at 11.30am this event will be held in the Darebin Council Shire Hall,  
286 Gower Street, Preston and at the Stolen Generations marker. 
Welcome to Country and Smoking Ceremony

Stolen Generations speakers

Guest speakers from VACCA, Connecting Home and City of Darebin 

Morning Tea, Coffee and Snacks

Organised and funded by Link-Up Victoria, Victorian Aboriginal Child Care Agency,  
Connecting Home and City of Darebin. 

Monday  
13th February 2023

Everyone Welcome 


